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16th October 2013



FROM BRYN AKINYI
TO SPONSOR BIDDA

Dear Little Bees Coordinator and Sponsors to Bryn Akinyi,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Warm greetings from Brynhildur little white girl who is in Africa!

I am sorry dear Bidda for delaying with your sponsored children reports, I was very sick. Bryn, little girl was fine for those past six months, going on with her schooling. 

Bryn who is good in counting, colouring her pictures, she told me I send you her best picture to hang on your wall. I told her, yes colour I will send it to your sponsor. 

All children are busy because schools are almost closing. Bryin tells her teacher I want to write well, I want to go to next grade and happily she says. Again she tells her teacher, do you know teacher, I have a good mum who brings me new clothes, dolls, shoes and my school uniforms and good food. Do you know her teacher? Bryn laughs, laughs and say thank you.

Thank you. 

Be blessed. 



Lucy Odipo.


